MINISTRY UPDATE:

It's been a good summer here in Charleville-
Mezieres! I've been able to take advantage of
many nice days to distribute gospel tracks and
invitations to church. In France, it's not
acceptable to knock on doors but what we can
do is go from house to house and put
invitations and tracts in mailboxes. We have a
powerful tract that we use and pray that God
will use these tracts to win people to Himself
or be interested in visiting our church. I'm
reminded of our teammate

father, who picked up a
tract back in the 70’s By
and accepted i
Christ after
reading it. You :
never know the I %w
impact of a tract §N
and it's a great
tool to share the
gospel, especially
here in France.

Please continue to pray for Christine. I know
that we've mentioned her several times. She’s
in her late 70’s and has suffered a lot in life,
most of it without Christ. Thankfully, about
two years ago she became a believer. Please
pray that she’ll desire to dig deeper into God’s
word and commit her life to seeking Him daily.
She’s a compassionate person who is always
looking for opportunities to serve and
volunteer in the community. However, she
really needs to find spiritual fulfillment in
Christ and not in her earthly works.
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MISSION BOARD UPDATE:

A few months ago, our mission board, BMFP,
relocated their offices from Jacksonville, FL to
Kernersville, NC. The move locates them more
centrally on the east coast and will help their
missionaries get to them more easily. I believe
they've tried to keep all our supporters up to
date on their change of address. However; if
this information is new to you, please note
their new mailing address is:

BMFP
PO. Box 219
Kernersville, NC 27285

FAMILY UPDATE:

Adie and I would like to thank you for your

continued prayers for our family. Millie, our

diabetic, is doing well. However, her

quarterly AC1 number was higher than
expected. If you would please pray that we’ll
be able to effectively manage her diabetes.
Also, Mac has had several flair ups with his
stomach issue and as always, we covet your
prayers for him.

Thank you again for your prayers and
support! We're truly grateful!




